From:Planning

Sent:23 Feb 2021 01:01:54
To:lgriffin@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK,

Subject:FW: Invalid Planning Application 2021/0329
Attachments:

Lisa
Hello, for you.

regards

Graham Roe

Business Support Officer: Technical

t 01508533827 e groe@s-norfolk.gov.uk

=1

From: Nigel Hurrell <nigelhurrell@yahoo.co.uk>
Sent: 23 February 2021 09:11

To: Planning <Planning@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK>
Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application 2021/0329

Morning Planning,

Yes the proposed building is used with the new residential dwelling at the lakes, ref the cart lodge to store cars, machinery dumper

truck and security for materials (very bad at moment).

| will forward new ordnance survey plans showing the house area only with not all the lakes.

Kind regards.

Nigel N.H BUILDING DESIGN
Tel: 01953 455715
Mob: 07713755878

On Monday, 22 February 2021, 11:30:14 GMT, planning@s-norfolk.gov.uk <planning@s-norfolk.gov.uk> wrote:

Please see attached document
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